NEW MEXICO OIL CCMSERVATION COMMISSION
BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
April 24, 1962

Mr, Emery Arnold
1000 Fio Brazos
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold;

Inasmuch as all delinquent reports covering the following well (e)
have been received, please cancel shut-in request dated pprii 2, 1942

Very truly yours,

t
94-2_.—7

I. R. TRUJILLO,
IRT/1; Administrative Assistant

BASIN COMPANY
KUTZ P. C. WEST

1 P 18~29-13 Fawkes Fed.
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